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ISSUE 5 — DECEMBER 

Just a reminder that our 
service will be closed on 

the following days:- 

25th, 26th & 27th December 2019 

1st January 2020 

A letter was sent out to all clients to advise 
if meals were not required during holiday 

period.   

For the clients who have indicated that they 
require meals during the holidays, frozen 

meals will be delivered on the day prior.  

 

www.rockhamptonmealsonwheels.com 

Management, Staff and Volunteers 

at Meals on Wheels Rockhampton 

would like to wish all our Clients 

and their families, a very Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year!  

Issue 5 –DECEMBER 

Christmas Closure  
What do fish sing at Christmas time?       Christmas Corals!  



 
 

Thank you to everyone that have completed and 

returned the client review forms. 

The information we receive ensures that we have 
current client details and also allows us to ensure we 

are meeting the needs of our clients. 

The feedback that you have provided to date has 
been collated and any changes deemed necessary will 

be implemented. 

If you have not yet returned the review form can you 
please do so as soon as possible.  If you have 
misplaced your form and would still like to participate, 
please contact the office so a replacement form can 

be arranged. 

Client Reviews 

 

Volunteer Christmas Party  
Our wonderful team of volunteers recently celebrated the festive 
season with a Christmas lunch at the Frenchville Sports Club.  We are 
so very grateful to all our volunteers who given their time throughout 
the year.  We wish them all a very Merry Christmas & Happy New 

Year. 

What does Santa suffer from if he gets stuck in a chimney?        Claus-Trophobia!  


